
Low-income seniors and disabled veterans who 
own their homes in Johnson County may qualify 
for an expanded level of property tax relief

Johnson County Senior 
and Disabled Veteran 
Tax Relief program

See if you qualify:
• Participants must be at or below income limits and have a home with a maximum 2024 appraised 
value of $384,600.
• For complete eligibility criteria, visit jocogov.org/JoCoSeniorVeteranTaxRelief.

Learn more: Jocogov.org/JoCoSeniorVeteranTaxRelief

Payment specifications:
• The Board of County Commissioners removed a previous $200 limit on relief 
payments. For 2025, payments will not exceed the county’s portion of residents’ 
property tax bills.
• The amount of relief will depend on the number of qualifying applications received.
• Payments will be distributed in summer 2025.

Submit an application:
• The application window to receive the payment will be open from Jan. 15 to April 15, 2025. Forms 
will be available at jocogov.org/JoCoSeniorVeteranTaxRelief, and can be submitted by mail, email 
or in person.

Other tax relief:
• Residents may qualify for other property tax 
relief programs. 
• Visit jocogov.org/PropertyTaxRelief. 
• For additional questions, call 913-715-2638 or 
email PropertyTaxRelief@jocogov.org. 


